
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/22/2016 12:36:05 PM
Subject: RE: Update on Camden Property

Holly said she will call the property owner to follow up with him.
 
From: Mottel, Haley 

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 4:45 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Update on Camden Property
 
Just spoke with Rep. Funderburk.  There has been a hold up on the move for annexation because the property owners 
have not returned the paperwork that was sent to them over a month ago.  She asked if it would be possible for our 
office to reach out to the property owners to encourage them to return the documents.  Please let me know if you 
need any additional information!
 
Thank you,
Haley
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 5:10 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Update on Camden Property
 
I also just spoke with the City Manager, Mel Pearson, and he was appreciative of our continued efforts.  He believes 
the best path forward is annexation for the purpose of leveraging some economic development support that may be 
available at a local level.  He will reach out to Mr. Garrett again later this week to feel him out about the City’s offer.
 
From: Mottel, Haley 

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 5:07 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Update on Camden Property
 
Thank you so much! I will share with Rep. Funderburk.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 4:50 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Update on Camden Property
 
Haley,
 
Attached is a copy of correspondence from the State Fire Marshal to the property owner, Mr. Berry Garrett, detailing 
findings from the inspection.
 
In addition, Holly spoke with Mr. Garrett, and he indicated that his priority is to find a tenant for the building.  He 
doesn’t believe that the Department of Commerce may have any support to offer, since the space is retail, but we will 
connect Mr. Garrett with Maceo Nance at Commerce just in case.
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Thanks,

Becca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
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